NOTES

*Links to the Orthros and Liturgy variables for this morning. You can download them to your phone or tablet, or print them off if you'd like to follow along.

Matins Ordinary (this beginning part only changes from Pascha to

Pentecost)https://dcs.goarch.org/goa/dcs/p/b/matinsordinary/normal/gr-en/bk.matinsordinary.normal.pdf\\

Matins Propers https://dcs.goarch.org/goa/dcs/h/s/2024/08/25/ma/gr-en/index.html

Divine Liturgy Propers https://dcs.goarch.org/goa/dcs/h/s/2024/08/25/li2/gr-en/index.html

**CHURCH SERVICES

Sunday September 15th: Typica; Philoptochos meeting after typical.

Sunday September 22nd: Father Lou Chrisopoulos (Chancellor) will be serving the Divine Liturgy. A luncheon will follow the liturgy.

Sunday September 29th: Typica.

Sunday October 6th: Fr. Elias Koukos will be serving the Divine Liturgy.

**OTHER INFORMATION

*Philoptochos meets today after the typical.

*There will be a luncheon held after church on the 22nd to welcome our Metropolis Chancellor Father Lou and Pres. Marsha Christopulos to our parish. Sam will prepare the luncheon. There will be a donation basket. Any donations are welcome and appreciated.

*Parish Picnic: Thank you to everyone who helped.

*Sunday School will be held on all Divine Liturgy days. Contact Stephanie Sampinos for information.

*Parish Council will meet with Father Lou Christopoulos after the luncheon on Sept. 22nd.

* Notre Dame's Oktoberfest is on September 27-28, 2024. If you would like to help please contact Catherine Kane at (435) 637-1846. Apple Strudel will be prepared on Friday September 20th. Preparing apples begins at 8:00 and stretching at 9:00. If you would like to help just go to the Hope Center.

*If any parishioners have any announcements that they would like put in the bulletin, please call Pam Cha at 820-6628 or e-mail her at chafamily@emerytelcom.net

*If any parishioners have an emergency, please contact Pam Cha. She has been directed by His Eminence Metropolitan Constantine to contact Father Lou Christopoulos and he will give us direction and find the help we need.

*No priest or bishop will contact you requesting that you buy gift cards for needy parishioners. This is a scam currently going around (usually via text or email). Please ignore all such requests. It is a scam.

*Welcome Packets Available at the Candle Stand! They are for visitors and anyone you know who is interested or wants to know more about our Faith.

*Introducing ChurchConnect! Visit the site at: https://agoc.churchtrac.com. There you can manage your account.